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Update on Subcontracting and Zero Sum Transfer Training 
 
Consultant Advisory, 2016-6, dated June 21, 2016, provides notification of a July 
14, 2016 training session for the subcontracting and zero sum transfer process 
changes.  This Advisory is to notify you that training will still be held on July 14, 
2016, however, it will not include Zero Sum Transfer training.  This process 
revision is on hold until further notice.  We will still provide training on the revised 
Subcontracting process.  As a result, the training should not exceed one hour, 
and will still begin at 10:00 am.  
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Questions regarding this  

Consultant Advisory 

should be directed to:  

 

Carol Rademacher 

517-373-3382 

rademacherc@michigan.gov 
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